
  abroad 4496 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  abroad 4496 # rhipto {hrip'-to}; a primary verb (perhaps
rather akin to the base of 4474, through the idea of sudden
motion); to fling (properly, with a quick toss, thus differing
from 906, which denotes a deliberate hurl; and from teino [see
in 1614], which indicates an extended projection); by
qualification, to deposit (as if a load); by extension, to
disperse: -- cast (down, out), scatter {abroad}, throw.[ql

  beyond 5239 # huperekteino {hoop-er-ek-ti'-no}; from 5228 and
1614; to extend inordinately: -- stretch {beyond}.[ql

  cast 1614 # ekteino {ek-ti'-no}; from 1537 and teino (to
stretch); to extend: -- {cast}, put forth, stretch forth (out).
[ql

  cast 4496 # rhipto {hrip'-to}; a primary verb (perhaps rather
akin to the base of 4474, through the idea of sudden motion); to
fling (properly, with a quick toss, thus differing from 906,
which denotes a deliberate hurl; and from teino [see in 1614],
which indicates an extended projection); by qualification, to
deposit (as if a load); by extension, to disperse: -- {cast}
(down, out), scatter abroad, throw.[ql

  ceasing 1618 # ektenes {ek-ten-ace'}; from 1614; intent: --
without {ceasing}, fervent.[ql

  down 4496 # rhipto {hrip'-to}; a primary verb (perhaps rather
akin to the base of 4474, through the idea of sudden motion); to
fling (properly, with a quick toss, thus differing from 906,
which denotes a deliberate hurl; and from teino [see in 1614],
which indicates an extended projection); by qualification, to
deposit (as if a load); by extension, to disperse: -- cast
({down}, out), scatter abroad, throw.[ql

  beyond 5239 # huperekteino {hoop-er-ek-ti'-no}; from 5228 and
1614; to extend inordinately: -- stretch {beyond}.[ql

  fervent 1618 # ektenes {ek-ten-ace'}; from 1614; intent: --
without ceasing, {fervent}.[ql

  forth 1614 # ekteino {ek-ti'-no}; from 1537 and teino (to
stretch); to extend: -- cast, put forth, stretch {forth} (out).
[ql

  forth 1614 # ekteino {ek-ti'-no}; from 1537 and teino (to
stretch); to extend: -- cast, put {forth}, stretch forth (out).
[ql

  forth 1901 # epekteinomai {ep-ek-ti'-nom-ahee}; middle voice
from 1909 and 1614; to stretch (oneself) forward upon: -- reach
{forth}.[ql

  out 1614 # ekteino {ek-ti'-no}; from 1537 and teino (to
stretch); to extend: -- cast, put forth, stretch forth ({out}).
[ql

  out 4496 # rhipto {hrip'-to}; a primary verb (perhaps rather
akin to the base of 4474, through the idea of sudden motion); to
fling (properly, with a quick toss, thus differing from 906,
which denotes a deliberate hurl; and from teino [see in 1614],
which indicates an extended projection); by qualification, to
deposit (as if a load); by extension, to disperse: -- cast (down,
 {out}), scatter abroad, throw.[ql

  put 1614 # ekteino {ek-ti'-no}; from 1537 and teino (to
stretch); to extend: -- cast, {put} forth, stretch forth (out).
[ql

  reach 1901 # epekteinomai {ep-ek-ti'-nom-ahee}; middle voice
from 1909 and 1614; to stretch (oneself) forward upon: --
{reach} forth.[ql

  scatter 4496 # rhipto {hrip'-to}; a primary verb (perhaps
rather akin to the base of 4474, through the idea of sudden
motion); to fling (properly, with a quick toss, thus differing
from 906, which denotes a deliberate hurl; and from teino [see
in 1614], which indicates an extended projection); by
qualification, to deposit (as if a load); by extension, to
disperse: -- cast (down, out), {scatter} abroad, throw.[ql

  stretch 1614 # ekteino {ek-ti'-no}; from 1537 and teino (to
stretch); to extend: -- cast, put forth, {stretch} forth (out).
[ql

  stretch 5239 # huperekteino {hoop-er-ek-ti'-no}; from 5228 and
1614; to extend inordinately: -- {stretch} beyond.[ql

  throw 4496 # rhipto {hrip'-to}; a primary verb (perhaps rather
akin to the base of 4474, through the idea of sudden motion); to
fling (properly, with a quick toss, thus differing from 906,
which denotes a deliberate hurl; and from teino [see in 1614],
which indicates an extended projection); by qualification, to
deposit (as if a load); by extension, to disperse: -- cast (down,
 out), scatter abroad, {throw}.[ql

  without 1618 # ektenes {ek-ten-ace'}; from 1614; intent: --
{without} ceasing, fervent.[ql
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